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Groton Water Commission 

 

Regular Meeting of the Board of Water Commissioners 

  

Tuesday, February 24, 2015 

 

2nd Floor Meeting Room – Town Hall 

 

Minutes  

   

 

Present are BOWC Chairman Gary Hoglund, Vice Chair David Crocker, member James Gmeiner, 

Water Superintendent Thomas Orcutt. The Water Superintendent is taking the meeting minutes on 

behalf of the Board. 

 

Mr. Gmeiner called the regular BOWC meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 

The Board then joined the Conservation Commission’s meeting regarding the N.O.I. submitted by 

the BOS on behalf of GPAC.   

Mr. Hoglund arrived at the Conservation Commission hearing at approximately 7:30 p.m. 

 

 

Baddacook Pond Chemical Treatment – Flouridone: 

The Board of Water Commissioners attending the Conservation Commission meeting and sat 

through the proposed Sonar (Flouridone) Treatment proposed for Baddacook Pond by the Board of 

Selectman on behalf of the Great Ponds Advisory Committee. There was much discussion regarding 

the potential effects of Flouridone to the municipal well. In the end, the Con Com voted to request 

funds from the applicant (BoS) to hire an expert(s) to assist the BOWC’s in determining the risks 

associated with the herbicide application. The hearing was continued until March 10, 2015. 

 

 

Minutes: 

There were no meeting minutes to approve at this meeting 

 

Bills: 

The bills presented to the Board were all signed and submitted for payment. 

 

 

Mr. Crocker made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 9:02 p.m. Mr. Gmeiner seconded and the 

motion carried unanimously. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Thomas Orcutt 

Water Superintendent 

 

 

Gary Hoglund     ______________________  Date __________________ 

 

David Crocker    ______________________  Date __________________ 

 

James Gmeiner  ______________________   Date __________________ 


